
Are you a motor 
cyclist? 

See flyers,  
come to a meeting;  
4th Thursdays for 

details of more 
fun!! 

Another Special day for the Moose; 

Golfers & Friends. 
Thanks Bill & Mary Kay, Geri & Don, 

Lee & Mary and WRCC!  
Congrats Terry, Barry, Pearl & Oatie! 

www.moose1572.com    
   Keep more up to date!     
See all the pics & vides  

 

The Board of Directors and WOTM have come 
up with a Mission for our Lodge /Chapter 

they will  need everyone to do their part!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mission : One for All—stay tuned! 

    It is going to be a great year to be a Moose!  

 Notice : applicants, new or long term members - don’t miss it! 
Got a prospective member?  Missed an orientation, don’t remember why we are Moose?  

Community service - one of our missions.  
A great day to be a Moose Legionnaire!  
Everyone came together to served 130 

dogs to kids, family and coaches!! 

Bring Your Friends 

Come in and try our new 
versions of appetizers on 
grill and Friday nights! 

DSAW 
Sept. 29th 



Hello All. Hope everyone 
is enjoying the Summer. 

First off would like to thank all our volunteers. GREAT JOB 
to each and every one of you. Second our Membership 
Committee has started a new challenge. 

The Challenge is for each Lodge and Chapter member to 
sign at least one new member this year. Would be super if 
you can sign five new members but the goal is only one. 
We can do this together if we try.  We are calling this 
“Moose Lodge on a Mission”.  When this Mission ends on 
May 1st 2019 there will be an EXTRAVAGANZA for all that 
have signed a new member. More on this will follow in the 
next several newsletters.  

If you have not had one of our Friday night Fish Fries in a 
while, come out.  Amy is doing a great job with them and 
the salad bar is wonderful! Check out our Facebook page 
and see for yourself. 

Great Job Riverfont crew.  Tom, Friday night group, the 
small Saturday bunch, Sundays people as well as set and 
cleanup shifts.  Other than terrible weather we did good.  

Have a safe remaining summer. See you at the Lodge 

 Governor, Steve Hodgkins 

Remember, your dues support Mooseheart/
Moosehaven; your participation and lodge 
activities support 1572 - US. 

Recuperating :  

 Shirley Rozumialski 
Sally Worzella 
Terri Brezinski 

Bill Moore 
Lee Falkavage 
Renee Konkol 

Deloris Greene 
Dave Kruizitski 

 
Our Defending Circle  

was broken: 

 Always In Our Thoughts : 

 

Katie Ligenza     Alfred Beaulieu      
John Groholski  Al Kunst 

Dana Jarman   (loss of  mother) 
Loretta Ferg (loss of mother-in-law) 

George Strasser (loss of brother) 
Beverly Butcher (loss of daughter) 
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Board of Officers 

Governor …….…....…..Steve Hodgkins 

Jr. Past Governor…....James Gliniecki 

Jr. Governor……..…..Brandon Somers 

Prelate………….….……….......Ed Prokop 

Treasurer….............……Val Omernick 

Administrator…….……....Mark Wanta 

1 Year Trustee….. Adam Waltenberg 

2Year Trustee……..……………...Al Hintz 

3 Year Trustee….…..…. Steve Brazalle 

Sgt. At Arms…..….…...….Morrie Karch 

Inner Guard……...……....Dave Gervais 

Territory Mgr…….…Mike Reynearson 

Legion Ambassador………………..Geno  



Dear Co-workers:  Yes, we have been very busy! We were able 
to donate well over a thousand dollars combined to the 
Stevens Point K-9 Unit, the Family Crisis Center, Mooseheart 
and Moosehaven! BTW...thank you Tess and Susie for a great 

Meat Raffle and Tess for Wendover trip profits!  

We represented the Moose Family Center with the LOOM on the Fourth of July Parade! 
Thanks Dave for being the Moose-Annie for shirts...Upward and onward...We are thankful 
for members’ Back to School donations that overflowed with kindness ! Monetary donations 
will be accepted through August to defray cost of food and other needed items. 

October 20th we are having a Craft Fair named “Bullwinkle’s Bazaar!” Outside vendors are still 
needed members donations of time 7:00-9:00 set-up crew/take down crew-3:00-4:00.  We 
now have a facebook page! Please go to “Women of 
the Moose Chapter #311” and “like us” and “share!” 
We need pictures sent to wotm311@gmail.com to post 
with information about our co-workers in action! 

Our membership drive is in full action, everybody, one 
member each-go girls and keep making great progress! 
 

You can call me anytime!  (Sue at 715-252-1126) 

 

In friendship, Sue Hintz, Senior Regent 
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“Other” Meals 4:30—6:30 ish: 

 

Aug 22nd 
Burger Night  

Basket $5 – Burger only $1.50 
 

Aug 29th 
Peel & Eat Shrimp  

 

Sept 12th 

Bacon Burgers $3 Add chips & pickle for $1 

 

Sept 26th 
Pizza Bar $ 2.75/slice $9 AYCE 

     Meat Raffle -   
Sunday, Sept 9th         

Noon - ???    

Many hands make the 
burden easier. . . .   

Not a member?  Ask any 
Moose Legionnaire! 

Remember, you must be a 
Legionnaire for 5 years to 
qualify for the fellowship 

degree of honor. 

Members: 47  Goal: More!     

Meetings: 3rd Wed. 8:15  

Moose Legion the  Service Degree 

Let ME KNOW 
of your interest  
Geno, Pres. 142 
&  Moose 1572 

Legion  
Committee 

Valued Vets  

King Vets - September 14th 

Vets Breakfast - October 29th 

Officers Women of the Moose 311 

Senior Regent ………….....…….……Sue Hintz 

Recorder …………...………..……....Barb Griffin 

Treasurer ………...………….......…Kathy Haase 

Junior Regent …………….…...…..Vicki Theilig 

Jr. Graduate Regent ….…......Sally Worzella  



BACK TO SCHOOL EVENT  
August 16, 3:00-5:00 p.m. Kids eat free! Free Backpacks! 
We have invited the Police K-9 Unit, the Fire Department and “Smokey 
Bear” our own Moose, to our Back to School Event! We will have a face 
painter, music and free books (thanks Cheryl, Roy and Nancy) and we 
will continue to hand out free backpacks kids fill with school supplies! 
Sign up your children/grandchildren on the wall. What a great perk for 
members!     - Sorry this got out so late, Mark - 

A note from Amy and the kitchen:   Hello everyone! 

 We’ve had a fairly busy summer with both steady business along with new staff. 
Rita has been with us for the past couple of months trained as both a waitress and 
cook. We also recently hired Amber who has been trained to waitress, is currently 
training to cook and bartend as well!  Say “hi” to them when you see them!  With steady 
staff in place, I’ve been researching vendors to obtain quality consistent product for our 
new menu. 
I want to point out that I have proposed some price increases for the menu to the house 
committee to keep going in the direction we need as a club.  While price increases are 
never enjoyed by anyone, including myself, these things are necessary for any 
establishment to remain in business as well as to keep quality in product and service. 
 There’s also other ideas being entertained such as having a delivery route after dinner 
service on Fridays for Moose members that are not able to make it to the lodge. 
I definitely want to hear your opinion on the menu and a proposed change to salad bar 
availability and price.  Thanks for getting us back up in numbers and we will try to continue 
to make it better for you and your guests; please bring them out with you!    

Please reach out to me at moose1572kitchen@gmail.com. Please have patience and 
understanding as we continue to work hard to make sure this lodge is here another 100 
years from now! 

Thanks to: Backwoods, Ligman CPA, 
Kim’s Barrel Inn, Mak’s Bar,  &     Peo-

ple’s Meat Market for  pre-sales.   
Darcy’s Bus Service. 

Thanks to Amy for the lunch. 

Thanks to Erik M, Jenny W, Ted K; 

 as wells as Orly and Kim. 
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CRAFT FAIR “BULLWINKLE’S BAZAAR!”  

OCTOBER 20TH 9:00-3:00pm!  

Come one come all!  

Family Friendly, kids craft tables, free 
pumpkins, over 40 vendors! Visit our Moose 
Munch Luncheon area for fresh cinnamon 
rolls at 9:00 am and lunch items available all 
day. Want to sell items? We have outside 
spaces available for 25.00 with $5.00 off if you 
pay before Sept 1st.  See you there! 

Mostly Thanks! 
I am so glad when 

people do the unexpected and needed:  the 
way Orly and Kim stepped up to organize the 
Brewer trip bus loading, the 5 businesses that 
took faith in a new program and got us going, 
the way Eric, Jenny and Ted made the logistics 
on the trip work and the 30 people that made 
the trip!  It really helped get us back out there, I 
heard we were on the marquee; the only pic 
was fuzzy unfortunately. 

We have a lot of things happening in the next 
few months to stay in the keeping of 
community service and getting out there.   We 
will need your help and participation. 

New events include: the DSAW in Sept and the 
Craft Fair  October 20th.  We have the ongoing 
veterans programs of King visits and Vets 
breakfasts.  Amy and Lee are working diligently 
to maintain and improve regular meals, special 
events, our kitchen and our dining room 
appeal.  We have our long range planning 
committee working on many other 
improvements and upgrades. 

Thanks to the guys for work on preparing for 
the water heater upgrade and the cooler 
relining.  Ask a Moose Legionaire a question 
and you will know what has been done, is being 
worked on and what is coming down the pike. 
 

It’s always a great day to be a Moose.   
See you here,  Mark - Admin.,  Club Mgr. 

Having a Wedding or Anniversary? 
 

Book a wedding or anniversary for 

special pricing under $24.95/person  
(tax & tip additional)  

Valid on bookings made by 6/30/’18 
(see special contract for details)  

 2 meat dinner - (Chicken + one  entree) 

(with "homemade" stuffing and chicken soup) 

 linen on the head table, cake & gift tables,  

champagne for bridal/anniversary couple! 

     cocktails through dinner service 
 2 types of tap beer / tap soda /  
 bar rail mixers , limited service*  
      brownies or hors d'oeuvres $25 each*   
 

We seat 350 (up to 400 w/ 2nd seating) . . . 
We have full service food & refreshments . . . 
We have openings for your event . . . 
We have fantastic wood dance floor . . . 
 

 

Your lodge is the most reasonably   
priced in the area!  * ask for details 

 

Call Mark at 344-3224   
to book your date.  
Prices to increase  

for 2019 -?? Events not booked. 

Summer Drawing (s) continue 

2nd - Next 8/25 
 

1st)  $150       2nd) HD TV 
3rd) Patio Chimney 

Beverages, Apparel, Tools/Toys etc. 

3rd - 9/22 
Missed the last one, orientation June 22nd  

 Applicants, new or long term members - don’t miss it! 



MOOSE FAMILY CENTER #1572 
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 Share with your friends why 
you are proud to be a Moose! 

See you at Centennial Events! 

New opportunity for 
Moose: DSAW! 

Central WI Down Syndrome 
Awareness Walk    

September 29th 
Moose food tent 
Noon - 2 PM  

Packing : Moose 10 AM 
Returning 4 PM ish 

 

Mailing Label Here 

On the Drawing Board 
LOOM-WOTM Centennial Year 

Will continue with monthly or quarterly events 
for the Moose and Community   

 

Moose Back-To-School  
Thursday, August 16th -  3 - 5 PM 

Can you volunteer time? 
 

King Vets Dinner  

Friday, September 14th -  5 PM - ? 
 

Moose Community Service 

Saturday, September 29th -  DSAW 

Meal  Noon - 2 PM 

Helpers needed 10 AM - 4 PM? 
 

WOTM Craft Fair 
Info:  email wotm311@gmail.com 

October 20th  9 AM - 3 PM 

UWSP Homecoming 
See Sign-Up List   :  October 20th   

Coming from the  
Interstate? 

Exit 161 Business 51 exit closed for 
the summer! Almost Done! 


